The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
onJuly 5, 2018 at 7 p.m. Present were Doug Sivers, Alton Wilber, Dave Bailey, Wayne Doc
Luce, Clifford Reed, Bill Bayne, Lori Raub, Lennie Kalechitz, Mary Jane Bolles, and Linda
Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Dave made a motion to accept the June 2018 meeting minutes as presented.
Alton seconded and Doug voted yes.

Road Report Dave reported the following June activities: grade, rake & roll Buck, English,
Cross, Lyon, Upper Rhiney, Lower Rhiney, Howard Hill, Shadowbrook, and Cabin. Dust
control was on Buck, Mucky, Stateline, Upper Rhiney, Cross, Lyon, Lower Rhiney, Howard Hill
and Camp.

Treasurer’s Report  Dave made a motion to accept the June 2018 Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill
List 07-18, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for July.
Alton seconded and Doug voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business Alton noted that the supervisors needed to get a few estimates on the old
Grange Hall to cut off the old bell tower, install a new roof. He noted that painting is usually
done by a separate outfit. A brief discussion took place on possible uses including township
meetings. Lori Raub noted that the supervisors need to look at the total cost—is it worth
saving?—is the foundation good? She noted that sometimes it is better to raise a building and
start over as costs could be phenomenal with repairs. Alton made a motion to get estimates for
repairs, cut off the bell tower, and new roof. Dave seconded and Doug voted yes. It was
discussed that a newspaper ad be placed to have prospective vendors stop in the township
building for estimates. Linda noted the supervisors should write what they want the ad to say,
and she will run it.

New Business Bill Bayne stated that the County Planning Commission subdivision is
grandfathered in, but the township’s subdivision is not. He was specifically talking about
Martin’s who had a fire. Lori Raub stated she had attended a class recently and the attorney said
the County is not grandfathered in. The County Ordinance states that if a building is destroyed
by flood or fire, it can only add a certain percentage. Alton told Bill that he should attend the
township planning commission meeting to discuss this. Lori also noted that if they don’t bring
what is needed, the planning commission can do nothing.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings. Doug
noted that he will be out of town for the next three weeks.



Correspondence This was either handled during the month or is‘in the supervisors’ pass-
around folder.

Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.
Adjournment Doug made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 p.m. Dave seconded

and Alton voted yes.



